Yellow Hub News Week 3 Term 3
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Thank you

Thank you for the smooth transition to remote learning. We have appreciated the
consistent effort of the students and are grateful for the support of parents at
home.




Raincoats for school

There is a lot of research about identifying how important a strong connection to
nature is for our children, their wellbeing and development. So to foster this, we ask
that this term, each child has a raincoat (not puffer jacket) that they can leave at
school. They don’t have to be pretty or of great quality and just need to protect

their clothes from getting wet.

Let’s Bee Resourceful

This term’s Inquiry unit is on natural resources in our world. Our focus will be on
how we use natural resources in a sustainable manner to help us in our daily lives.
We asked students to wonder what they are interested in finding out more about

this topic and are looking forward to planning educational experiences that
explore their areas of interest. We are also excited to participate in a bee incursion
later in the term.




Exploring a number of materials and questioning where they originated from.




Maths

Multiplication - from next week we will be exploring multiplication in our maths
lessons. We will begin with using concrete materials and sharing into equal groups,
then move on to skip counting, arrays and solving simple multiplication sums. We

encourage you to practise skip counting by 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s and 10s with your child.

Story Dogs

Please find attached a link to the working dogs episode highlighting the great work
story dogs and their owners participate in.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bEaiWyl2WAQO
We would like to also organise a fundraising event sometime this term to support
this wonderful initiative. Date to be confirmed. We are hoping to have an afternoon
sharing stories about dogs, creating some art work and having a visit from Jeff
and Wally in our rooms to answer any questions. On this day we would appreciate
a gold coin donation. Will let you know when we are hoping this can go ahead.

Upcoming events this term

School Disco - Friday 30th July 4.30pm (TBC)
Indonesian Day
Family Week - week 5
Book Week - Friday 27th August



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bEaiWyl2WA0
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Father’s night - week 8
Science Week

Have a great week ahead and look forward to seeing everyone back on site
soon.
Yellow Hub Team
Christine, Bonnie, Natalie, Blair and Jacinta




